
Headteacher Awards 

Owls Noah 

Hedgehogs Layla 

Foxes Isabella 

Buzzards  Samuel 

Attendance this week:  

Owls   100% 

Hedgehogs 95.3% 

Foxes  100% 

Buzzards 96.5% 

 

House Points  

Morris  182 

Eadburgha 174 

Lygon  176 

Ruseell  181 

BROADWAY BUGLE  
 

Friday 5th 0ctober 2018  
 

Tel: 01386 852485   Email: office@broadway.worcs.sch.uk 

Messages from Dr Browning 

Next week Mr Poultney will be acting Head as I am 
away on a residential training course until Wednesday. 

Today saw our sponsored run. Well done to all the chil-
dren that showed great perseverance to keep going  
until the end. We now hope that we can collect enough 
money to help the children get their wish for a fish 
tank.  

Weõre still requesting anyone with access to a van or 
trailer might be generous enough to help us remove 
some old display boards to the tip. Contact us if you 
feel you can help.    



OFFICE NOTICES 
Changes to the Governing Board  

Two of our Governors: Mrs Simms and Mr Freaney have decided to resign their positions on the Govern-
ing Board. We sincerely thank them both for their dedication, hard work and service to both the school 
and the Governing Body and for their work on various committees and projects over the years. Mr 
Freaney will now become an Associate Member of the Governing Board serving on the Finance & Premis-
es committee. We will look to fill these two ôco-optedõ Governor positions as soon as possible. We also 
currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor and will be advertising this role in due course. 
 

Sponsorship Money  

Please can everyone make sure that their sponsorship money for the Daily Mile which took place today is 
handed in by next Friday 12th October.  All funds will go to towards purchasing fish and goods for the 
new school fish tank.   

Football Club  

The Football club which was cancelled on Monday 24th September due to school closure will be added on  
to the end of the term.  Therefore the final date will be  Monday 17th December. 

Parents Evenings 

If you have requested a date for either of the parents evenings, you should have received a text confirm-
ing when your childõs appointment is.  If you do not know when your appointment is please contact the 
school office.  There are still limited slots available so if you have not yet booked please call in. 

Next week:  

Monday 8th October   Spanish Club 3.15 pm 

      Football Club 3.15 pm 

Tuesday 9th October   Class 3 Family Lunch (Dads) 12.00 pm 

      Glow Dodgeball 3.15 pm 

Wednesday 10th October   Book & Biscuit for Owls Class 

      French 3.15 pm 

      Parents Evening 5.00ñ7.00 pm 

Thursday 11th October   Swimming for Years 1, 3 & 4 PM 

      Dance Club 3.15 pm 

Friday 12th October    Class 2 Family Lunch (Mums) 12.00 pm 

      Gymnastics club 3.15 pm  

Half Term suggestion:  

Autumn Magic Activities at Hartlebury Castle  

10.30 amñ4.00 pm TuesdayñFriday 30th October 

Fun family days of Autumn-themed craft activities and pumpkin carving.  



Buzzards 

In Buzzard class we have been learning all 
about negative numbers. They have come up 
with brilliant ideas to represent negative num-
bers on a number line using numicon.  

Foxes 

Multi skills has been the focus of our PE sessions this 
week.   We have used skills such as- dodging, chang-
ing direction at speed and dribbling a ball.  Foxes 
class has really impressed our specialist coach.  She 
was particularly impressed by the way the children 
used a variety of foot moves to control the ball. 

Owls  

We read the book 'Mr Wolf and the Three Bears' and de-
cided we would have our own party. We have been writ-
ing party invites, wrapping presents, making sand cup-
cakes and counting the candles on our cakes as well as 
making party chocolate crispy cakes. We also continued 
learning about Autumn in our exploration tray and re-
cording what we found.  

Hedgehogs 

This week we have been learning about great-
er than and less than in Maths. We had to 
represent numbers then make our own num-
ber sentences. Here are some of ours.  


